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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Yesterday, the governor of Montana spoke about Flathead and Yellowstone County officials saying that they are not doing enough to implement his directive and the Flathead County Commissioners are concerned that this needs to be clarified.  The governor’s directive was to health officials and the county attorneys, not the commissioners.  The commissioners do not have legal grounds to mandate masks or other health mandates.  Instead, we support the Constitutional rights of Montanans to make choices about personal protection for themselves and their families.  We also support the rights of businesses to protect their employees and patrons and recommend that they follow the guidelines provided by the Flathead Public Health Officer.  The Public Health Officer and the Health Department have been working diligently to provide direction to our business community.  Commissioner Brodehl said, “Whether you choose to mask up, or make a different choice should belong to our citizens, not the governor”.   We recommend citizens choose who they patronize and what protections they use for themselves.  At the same time we respect and support the rights of businesses to make good decisions about how they should operate for the safety of their employees, patrons, and their success as a business.  Our citizens can then make decisions about who and how they will patronize our local businesses.  Commissioner Mitchell said, “The commissioners thank all of the Health Community for their commitment to meet the needs of our community as we work through these tough times.”
If you would like any further information, please contact the Flathead County Commissioners office at (406) 758–5503.
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